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DH, MMRegulations

From: Brian Schwab, DO <Brian.SCHWAB@ahn.org>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2021 11:51 AM
To: DH, MMRegulations
Subject: [External] Proposed regulations 

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown sources. To 
report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov. 
 
One of the big complaints from my patients is a lack of orally available marijuana. Elderly people tend to have a hard 
time swallowing capsules and don’t like the taste of tinctures. Leads to an increase use of vape pens or use of highly 
concentrated RSO (Rick Simpson oil). There has to be a way to balance safety with edibles as a lot of anorexic palliative 
patients would truly benefit 
 
-Dr. Brian Schwab, DO 
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